
Welcome to the 2024 - 2025 school year! Whether you have been a part of our Erickson 
community for years, or you are new to our school this year, we welcome you and are so 
happy you are here. We know you have choices in your child’s education, and we look 
forward to providing a year full of academic achievement and positive school experiences. 

  

Elementary school is such a special time in a child’s life and academic journey. Not only is 
it a time full of academic growth, but social and emotional growth as well. There is so much 
to learn, discover, and experience. Our Erickson staff work hard to create a learning 
environment where your child can engage in their learning while feeling safe, respected, 
and supported. 

 


